
 

 

Curriculum Newsletter 
February 2018 Spring Term 2 

Have fun!     Aim high!     Achieve well! 

Our topic is MEMORY BOX. 
English 
We will read traditional tales and poems that contain suffixes and prefixes. We will be writing our own 
poems. We will talk about the poems and traditional tales we are reading thinking what could happen next 
and why things have happened and we will answer questions about what we have read. We sequence events 
that have happened within a story. 
Maths 
This term we will be focusing on counting in multiples of 5 to 50, reading and writing words to fifteen.  
We will be subtracting and solving problems that involve subtraction skills.  We will be   
learning number bonds to 20 and related subtraction facts. We will continue to learn to recognise and 
know the volume of different coins and notes.  
Science 
In science we will be learning about materials.  We will look at everyday materials, we will describe them 
and look at their different properties. We will look at different objects and the materials they are made 
from. We will observe seasonal changes as we transition from winter to spring. 
ICT 
We will continue to develop our coding skills using discovery educations coding program we will be com-
pleting unit 1B, simple inputs.  This can be accessed from home on a PC, laptop of tablet. 
RE and PSHE 
In RE we will be learning about places of worship focusing on the Christian faith, therefore we will be 
looking at the different features of a church. In PSHE we will be learning what is meant by a healthy life-
style, including the benefits of physical activity, rest, healthy eating, dental health and emotional health. 
Geography and History 
We will be looking at the physical features of the seaside and seaside holidays from the past.  
D&T 
In D+T we will be learning about food hygiene, thinking about having good hygiene skills before cooking. 
We will make and decorate cupcakes for Mother’s Day. We will look at different tastes and textures us-
ing adjectives to describe these.  We will talk about our favourite sandwich fillers, design and make our 
own sandwiches.  
PE 
This term during PE we will be continuing to develop our dance skills in preparation for the festival of 
dance in March. We will then choreograph our own dances for the festival this years theme is the beach.  
Music 
In music we will be continuing to make different rhythms with  percussion instruments and singing songs 
and rhymes. 
Please try to hear your child read their book and learn their words read 3 times a week and write 
in their reading diary. 



Dates and events in school this half term 

 

Don’t forget -  
  


